COPY. e
Ilugh 5 Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th June, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

I have to inform you that the Oslo Surveyors
have forwarded to this Office thelr reports Nos.4743 and
4743a in respect of 28 Whale 01l Boilers intended for the
whaling factory "TERJE VIKEN" (Messrs. Deutsche Sehiff und
Maschinenbau A«Gs "Weser!s" Yard No.914).

The Surveyors state that they have forwarded
to you a copy of their report on Rpts Form 10, and I have
to request that you will examine the fitting of these press
boilers on board, the pipe connections and the adjustment
of the safety valves.

Awaiting your report in this aase.

I am, Dear 8irs, '
Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

The Surveyors,
BREMEN »

Lloyd's Register
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